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SEP 2 9 1977

Mr. J. Lezlie Tooher
1450 Valencia Road
Schenectady, New York 12308

Dear Mr. Tooher:

Thank you for your letter of September 16, i977. We are pleasad that

we could respond to your concerns. An {mportant consideration in any
proceeding conducted by the Nuclear Regulatory Conmission 1s a search
for the truth. However, as you recognize, that search must be conducted
with propriety and all attorneys involived must comport with the rules

of conduct required in courts of the Unfted States. The cemsura motion
filed by the Staff seeks to insure that these standards are ma’'ntained.
Again, thank you for your reply. If you have additional concerns, please
do not hesitata to contac*® me.

Sincerely,

QOriginal Signed by Themas F. Engelhardt

Thomas F. Engelhardt
Deputy Executive Legal Director
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